
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 

Upgrading the Pacific Highway 

Failford Road to Tritton Road  

Review of environmental factors 
(incorporating refinements to the 
concept design) 
The NSW Roads and Traffic Authority 
(RTA) is continuing with investigations to 
upgrade the Pacific Highway between Failford 
Road and Tritton Road, Possum Brush. 
Following the display of the concept design 
in February 2006, the design has been 
refined, and a review of environmental 
factors has been prepared and is now on 
display.  
Information is available in the May 2008 
Failford Road to Tritton Road Review of 
Environmental Factors Report. The 
Concept Design Submissions Report is 
available as an appendix to the Review of 
Environmental Factors.  
For more information or to obtain a copy 
of the reports, contact the project 
information line or visit the website (see 
details below). 
The review of environmental factors is on 
display until Friday 27 June 2008. 
 

For more information contact the project  
Information line 1800 232 290 (toll free) 

Or visit the website www.rta.nsw.gov.au/pacific  
(click on Failford Road to Tritton Road) 


